
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

FAR NORTH SOUTH AUSTRALIA WANTS YOU 

 

 

Regional Development Australia Far North (RDA Far North) is calling for passionate and visionary individuals 

who want to drive economic development in the far north region of South Australia.  RDA Far North is the 

regional economic development peak body and is seeking to fill vacant Deputy Chair and Board member 

positions with individuals who fit this brief. 

 

Mark Sutton, Chair RDA Far North says we are seeking individuals who are keen to lead and contribute, “We 
want community and business champions who want to drive economic development in the Far North SA 

region.” 

 

“RDA Far North facilitates economic development opportunities and investment for our regional 

communities and create jobs and growth, therefore it would be great to receive nominations from the 

broader community from people who have the required networking and consultation skills to enhance this 

role.” 

 

“Sustainable economic development compliments sustainable community, environment and cultural 

development, it is therefore very important that we cover the areas of industry, local government, small 

business and community and that applicants are highly motivated and knowledgeable about the challenges, 

strengths and opportunities for the region to assist in ensuring that the Board can develop sustainable 

solutions for regional economic development.” Mr Sutton said. 
 

Applications are now open and more information and an Applicant Information Pack can be found at 

www.rdafn.com.au/vacancies 

 

 

ENDS 

 

Media enquiries: 

Mark Sutton 

Chair       

Regional Development Australia Far North  

0427 001 969 

 

http://www.rdafn.com.au/vacancies

